
 
Safety Cups 

 
 As of December 1, 2008, CHJA will require Safety Cups on the back rail 

of all oxers in all competition rings. In addition, Safety Cups must be available on 
request for warm up and schooling areas (Rule 3.11). CHJA has purchased 14 
pairs of breakaway cups and is making them available at no cost to CHJA 
approved horse shows. 
 The set consists of seven shallow and seven regular depth pairs of cups.  
These cups are fashioned to use on conventional jump standards and do not 
require special channels or fittings.   

In order to borrow the set, the show manager needs to contact either 
Roland Connors or Carole Kenney  to arrange delivery.  At delivery, the manager 
will sign an agreement acknowledging receipt of the cups, agreeing to be 
responsible for loss or damage, and establishing their return date.  This step is 
important because CHJA member shows are occasionally less than a week apart 
during the spring and summer. 
 The CHJA Board hopes that this program will make your shows easier 
and safer.   
  
 


